

THE MENNINGER FOUNDATION

A NON-PROFIT CENTER FOR TREATMENT AND PREVENTION, RESEARCH AND PROFESSIONAL EDUCATION IN PSYCHIATRY

Topeka, Kansas 66601

September 26, 1966

Dr. Albert Kandelin 9735 Wilshire Boulevard Beverly Hills, California

Dear Doctor Kandelin:

Please excuse my delay in replying to your letter of July 27, as I was in Greece at the time. We are glad to have the paper and are tentatively planning to print it in the November number of the <u>Bulletin</u>, so you will receive galley proof in a few weeks. At the same time you will have an opportunity to order reprints or extra copies of the issue.

We are very interested in a piece about Dr. Simmel and Tegel. The editorial board decide what is to be published, but it would be a pleasure for me to introduce it to the editors.

I may have told you that I was in Los Angeles in analysis at the time that many of the events you describe took place, so I have a special interest in the paper.

Geanetta Lyle Blenninger

(Mrs.) Jeanetta Lyle Menninger

Editor, BULLETIN OF THE MENNINGER CLINIC

JLM:ve

sanognija in 1

P.S. I believe Dr. Simmel visited Topeka and I know the staff was very interested in his accounts of Tegel.